




For more than 65 years. the NSW State Emergency 

Service has been there for our local communities. 

But our role doesn't stop at just responding to 

floods. storms. and tsunamis. We also work hand in 

hand with our communities to help them prepare 

for emergencies and provide search and rescue. 

community first response. and even large animal 

rescue services. 

We have been talking with our members and 

stakeholders. asking them to reflect on who we are. 

what we do. and where we want to be in the future. 

We have used these conversations to create our new 

Strategic Plan. which will guide us over the next 

three years and help us achieve our new Mission and 

Vision. Thank you to everyone who participated in 

this process. It is your input that makes me confident 

this plan is taking us in the right direction and is 

aligned with our collective vision for the NSW SES. 

Our new Strategic Plan is built around the three 

things that are most important to us: 

Our People, Our Community and Our Capability. 

For each of these priorities. we have identified goals we aim to achieve over the next three years. Together. these 

three priorities ensure the NSW SES remains focused on our Vision and delivering on our Mission of saving lives and 

creating safer communities. 

Our Service is made up of thousands of dedicated Members who give their time to support our communities. We 

want Our People to feel safe. valued, empowered and engaged. By doing so. we will enable a diverse. trusted, and 

capable emergency service that can better support the people of NSW. 

By working with Our Community we will ensure that they are prepared for and able to manage the impacts of 

emergencies. You'll notice that in this plan there is renewed focus on community preparedness and resilience. as 

well as collaboration with partners and stakeholders. This reflects our new Vision of being a trusted. volunteer-based 

emergency service. working together to deliver excellence in community preparedness and response. 

In an increasingly complex and changing environment. continuous improvement in Our Capability is essential. 

A future-focused approach to building our capability will enable us to make informed decisions and remain a 

contemporary, agile and trusted leader in emergency management. 

Through this plan. it is my hope that we build on the dedication of our membership and the achievements of the 

past. continuing to grow and develop our Service to be ready for the future. I look forward to working together with 

you all to put this plan into action. 
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Commissioner 

NSW State Emergency Service 

XISES 
NSW STATE EMERGENCY SERVICE 

STRATEGIC PLAN 2021 - 2024 / 1. 




















